
14.6.24           Year 3 Homework 

Well done for finding the God names last week. We saw some 

super Egyptian name writing too.  After a busy week we thought a 

drawing homework would be nice… an opportunity to get out 

pencil cases too!   

 

 

 (Tables test – depends on group)  

REMEMBER, IT IS WHAT YOU CAN SEE. Please don’t draw your own eyes!! 

 

 


